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 Gus Gazzard OBJ2015/4094/P 25/08/2015  10:21:52 I am a neighbouring resident in Grove terrace.

I object to this application on grounds of insufficient provision of parking spaces in the area. This is 

always a problem in the local roads - additional residential units will make this worse.

4 Grove Terrace

NW5 1PH

 Susy Penney OBJ2015/4094/P 25/08/2015  16:47:21 A B&B or hotel is the last thing needed in a residential area like Woodsome Road. I have lived in the 

road for 30 years and have never met anyone who wished there was a hotel here, quite contrary to the 

report in the CNJ which gave an entirely misleading impression that neighbours backed the proposed 

expansion. Parking is already a problem, especially at that end of the road, and additional visitors 

would add to the problem. The corner of Woodsome Road and Highgate Road is dangerous as 

visibility is often compromised by vehicles parking outside the pub and building works would 

exacerbate the problem. The proposed new building is completely out of character with the Victorian 

terrace .

62 Woodsome 

Road

NW5 1RZ

NW5 1RZ

NW5 1RZ
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